
 

Request for Special Temporary Authority KBFY-LD 

 

We respectfully request Special Temporary Authority to operate KBFY-LD with facilities less than 
specified in the current Construction Permit. Due to circumstances outside our control we have not 
been able to construct the facilities as outlined in the Construction Permit. Also, a Tolling request has 
been filed with the FCC on January 7, 2022, File Number 0000179233.  

Granting of this STA would be consistent with FCC policy and practices in order to provide immediate 
service to some portion of the intended population in the underlying Construction Permit. 

 In the week of January 3, 2022 I met with a representative of the transmitter site location, at that 
location, and delivered some equipment in preparation to commence service. Being that the intended 
full power transmitter, antenna and encoder have not yet been delivered by the manufacturers I 
delivered to the transmitter site a 100 watt transmitter, a single Scala CL24 antenna and a basic ATSC 
encoder.  Upon a grant of this requested STA the 100 watt transmitter system can be activated within 
approximately one week with program content played locally. We are also told by the transmitter 
manufacturer that they can deliver the full power transmitter by the end of January and upon 
installation we can increase ERP to increase the population served. Our intended ATSC encoder is being 
delivered January 11, 2022 and will be prepared for installation. Additionally, Internet service to the 
transmitter site is being readied so as to stream content to provide multiple channels of programming. 

For My Central Valley, LLC 

Thomas Driggers / CTO 


